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A good objective of leadership is to help those who are doing poorly to do 
well and to help those who are doing well to do even better. 

 
JIM ROHN 

 
1.  Welcome to our newest Connecticut Chapter Member: 
 

Maureen Alexander; Jennifer Cavallaro; and Antonio Porcheddu 
 
If you know any of these people and see them at a College or other event, please make 
sure to go up to them and say, “Welcome to the College!” (with enthusiasm!!!). 
 
We wish to note our National Business Affiliate Members who are Connecticut Chapter 
Members and who support the College: 
 

Celtic Consulting LLC (EMERALD SPONSOR) 
PharmScript LLC 

 
Thank you all! 
 
2.  We are going forward with our 2020 Virtual Educational Conference and 
Trade Show!  We just signed the contract with Event Owl for the virtual platform and 
will be getting more information out to you very soon. 
 
Our date is Wednesday, November 18th, but the site will be up longer than that so you’ll 
have plenty of time to visit with our Sponsors and Exhibitors and take advantage of the 
robust CEU offerings we are planning. 
 
Of course there will be Exhibitor Raffles and our Grand Prize! 



 
Please support this event with your attendance!  Stay tuned. 
 
3.  We’ve begun the last two Chapter Communicators with leadership quotes, 
because these times REQUIRE superb leaders!  That’s where you come in.  The 
American College of Health Care Administrators is all about, “Promoting Excellence In 
Long-term Care Leadership!” 
 
The year 2020 has been an interesting time for all of us.  We’ll survive it and become 
stronger because of it.  Thank you for your commitment and great work. 
 
 
 

The Connecticut Chapter gratefully acknowledges their Corporate Sponsors who have 
joined us for 2020 – 2021. 
 
Gold – NOA Diagnostics; PROCARE LTC Pharmacy Services 
Silver – Marcum; ProCaire 
Bronze – Acute Care Gases; OptumCare CT; Pharmscript; TridentCare; 
Workers’ Compensation Trust 
 
Thank you all! Links to their website at www.ctachca.org/corporatesponsors.htm. 
 
Please encourage others to join us as Connecticut Chapter Corporate 
Sponsors!  Sponsorships are pro-rated for the rest of the FY ending 03/31/2021.  Please 
have interested parties contact Rick at 860-290-9424; rbrown@cahcf.org. Thanks. 
 
"The American College of Health Care Administrators…, Promoting 
Excellence In Long-term Care Leadership!" 
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